
Weekly Message September 29, 2022 

Hello James Mowat Families, 

And just like that September is over! We are so proud of all that has been achieved 
this month by students and we look forward to seeing even more growth and 
excitement as we head into October. 

This week, students engaged in several activities to recognize National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day. Wearing orange is a way for us to 
show respect to residential school survivors and their families and as a reminder 
that every child matters. Students coloured and designed orange shirts that were 
used to create a beautiful mosaic that is now on display in our front entrance. 
Come by and take a look at the amazing piece that was created. 

  

 There is a lot happening next week! Visitors will be coming to read in classrooms 
and share their love of reading with students for Read In Week (Oct. 3-6), and 
there will be a variety of student activities to promote and celebrate reading 
(Pajama Day on Thursday, October 6). Watch for the flyer with more information 
of other fun activities that will come home with your child. Also, a reminder that 
Wednesday is early dismissal and Friday is a professional learning day for teachers 
so there is no school for students. 

 Enjoy the weekend! 

 James Mowat Staff 


